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8. 

process, with the last review taking place in 2019. An upcoming review is currently being 
organised and any findings will be reported back to the full PCC. 
 
The delegated authority has been extended over recent months, to renewal applications in 
each practice area, with set criteria having been agreed with each Panel. The new process 
is working well and is allowing the Panels to focus their time on the more difficult/complex 
cases. The agreed criteria can be found at Appendix 3. 

   

C: PCC Report to Members 
9. In previous years, the PCC has produced an Annual Report to Members, which includes 

information such as the annual review of the PC Scheme, statistics on the number of PCs in 
existence and some points for applicants to consider when completing their applications.  

 

   
10. Due to the ongoing review of the PC Scheme and the likelihood that any changes will be 

communicated to Members in the coming months, it was felt that it would not be beneficial 
to produce a report this year based on the current PC Scheme. 

 

   
11. As an alternative, the Executive will create a new webpage within the Practising Certificates 

area of the IFoA website to provide Members with the most recent statistics on PC cases to 
ensure transparency is maintained. 

 

D: Current or ongoing topics 
12. The PCC Chair has recently raised concerns with the Chair of the Board, and the Executive, in 

relation to changes in the pensions landscape and in particular, the different types of pension 
schemes that Members are now working on. 

  
13. There is a growing number of pension schemes being reorganised as multi-section schemes, 

some of which have more than 80 sections and have one or more Scheme Actuaries providing 
actuarial advice.  Additionally, there will be an introduction of CDC Schemes and a growing 
number of closed schemes that Members are working on, which require different skills sets to 
those required for open schemes. 

  
14. The PCC notes that these points are included in the Board’s Horizon Scanning Register and 

would be happy to provide any input on these public interest regulatory risks, as and when 
required. 

 

E: Conclusions 
 The Board is asked to note the report.  

 
F: Appendices 
 Appendix 1: Casework Summary 1 September 2020 to 31 August 2021 

Appendix 2: Meeting attendance and calls 
Appendix 3: PCC guidance on assessing PC applications 

 

 


